
Please SUPPORT HB 2004. I believe it is a fundamental right for renters to not be evicted from 

their homes without cause, especially now that Portland is in a homeless crisis, and vacancy rates 

across Oregon are shockingly below average.  

 

Please do the right thing for Oregon tenants. 

Thank you. 

 

 

--  

Alex Altieri 

Portland, OR 

c. (860) 748-1627 

 


